
 

North Dakota State University students:  

Please note the Program Conference information contained on 

this website is for students seeking admission to the Mercy/St. 

Luke’s School of Radiologic Technology program through 

Kirkwood Community College in Cedar Rapids, Iowa.  

Please ask your Advisor for the Program Conference information 

pertinent to your university for the most accurate information 

regarding our affiliation agreement.  

If you have questions, feel free to contact the Program Director, 

Stephanie Setter at 319-369-7097 or via e-mail 

stephanie.setter@unitypoint.org 


